
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

REMINDER - Brass Group - TONIGHT, Monday 16 November 2020

Dear Brass Group Members

Please remember to call in for your music before you leave school this afternoon. Tonight Brass Group will rehearse
virtually from 7.00 until 7.30 pm. We will focus on Christmas music so that we can showcase our talent to parents
and the wider school community at our virtual Christmas concert in December.

Our rehearsals this half term will be via Zoom. For those who have not yet downloaded the app, please do so in good
time with the intention of joining the meeting below:

Matthew Morgan is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting on Monday 16 November at 7.00 pm

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/94709837543?pwd=NmZCQjJmM1VUSnp6U0R4Y0pPZ3BXUT09

Meeting ID: 947 0983 7543 
Passcode: 7JEKMP

I look forward to seeing you this evening.

Best wishes

Matthew Morgan

HEADMASTER

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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